
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/30/2016 3:58:23 PM

Subject: RE: for the Staff Notes

Thanks!
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 3:50 PM

To: Taylor, Richele; Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: for the Staff Notes
 
Savannah River Site
 
The Department of Energy notified us today that SRS personnel have begun efforts that will result in the processing 
and permanent deposal of six metric tons of surplus non-pit plutonium (this process is the process you discussed with 
Sec. Moniz earlier this year).  SRS will down-blend the material, diluting the plutonium to a more secure mixture. It 
will be stored at the SRS Solid Waste Management facility and placed in the appropriate queue of material that will 
ultimately be disposed of at the WIPP facility in New Mexico (WIPP is still not operational).  This project does not 
involve plutonium originally intended for disposition through the MOX facility.
 
Disaster Recovery, CDBG-DR
 
While we are still awaiting final approval from HUD for our disaster recover state plan, Commerce has hired Horne as 
the vendor to implement the plan upon approval.  Horne is the same company that wrote the Action Plan.
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Deputy Chief of Staff, Budget and Policy
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 429-6769
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